Advocate for the District with vour Local Legislators

Assemblyman Al Stirpe:
(315) 452-1115
stirpea(@assembly.state.nv.us

Senator Joe Griffo:
(315) 793-9072
griffo@nysenate.gov

Governor Hochul:

(518) 474-8390

Governor of New York State
NYS State Capitol Building
Albany, NY 12224

WWW.governor.ny.gov/content/governor-contact-form

Dear R

We urge your attention to the critical funding needs of Cazenovia Central Schools. As a vital
pillar in our community's educational infrastructure, these funds are essential for maintaining the
quality of education our students deserve. We are requesting the reinstatement of $614,000 in
funding, with a modest 3% increase, to ensure that our schools can continue to provide top-tier
education and opportunities for our students. Your support in restoring these funds would not
only benefit our current students but also contribute to the future success and prosperity of our
community. Thank you for your consideration and support in this matter.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]


mailto:stirpea@assembly.state.ny.us
mailto:griffo@nysenate.gov
https://www.governor.ny.gov/content/governor-contact-form

